
 

 

 

 

June 19, 2017 

 

Dear Community Noise Consortium, 
  

The Hillsborough County Aviation Authority would like to extend an invitation for you to join us for a 

public meeting on Monday, June 26, 2017 starting at 9:00 a.m. in the Aviation Authority Boardroom 

at Tampa International Airport (located on Level 3 of the Main Terminal). We anticipate the meeting 

will conclude no later than 3:00 p.m., with a break for lunch at or about 12:00 p.m.  

  

The Beach Park Home Owners Association, Beach Park Isles Civic Association and the Culbreath Isles 

Property Owners Association have retained JAA Aviation Technology oolutions as a consultant 

regarding ongoing noise concerns. In the interest of full transparency, the Hillsborough County 

Aviation Authority has requested that this meeting between the Authority and JAA be open to the 

public. As such, we welcome your attendance. Our hope is that the community will have an 

opportunity to provide open comments at the end of the meeting.   

  

Please note that the Authority is not undertaking any changes to the Airport’s Voluntary Noise 

Abatement Program as a result of this meeting. We welcome the opportunity to engage in dialogue 

with JAA in a public and transparent manner.   

  

Because this meeting is not a standard CNC meeting, we kindly ask that you RoVP by email or phone, 

as space may be limited. You may RoVP to Adam Bouchard by email or phone:  

  

Adam Bouchard 

(813) 870-7843 

abouchard@tampaairport.com 

  

Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Lloyd Tillmann 
Director of Operations 
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